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Eric Cooper

From: jfletcher@townofcanandaigua.org
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 11:01 AM
To: 'Scott A. Harter, P.E.'
Cc: 'Lance Brabant'; 'Eric Cooper'; 'Rocco Venezia'
Subject: RE: Fox Ridge - Phase 5B-1 Plans

Put a comment on the plan with an arrow pointing to the hydrant  
 

From: Scott A. Harter, P.E. <proengineer1@prodigy.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 7:55 AM 
To: jfletcher@townofcanandaigua.org 
Cc: 'Lance Brabant' <lance.brabant@mrbgroup.com>; 'Eric Cooper' <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>; 'Rocco Venezia' 
<rocco@veneziasurvey.com> 
Subject: Re: Fox Ridge - Phase 5B-1 Plans 
 
Jim: 
 
Do you mean a note in the revision block stating "hydrant added"? 
 
Scott 
 
 
 
On Tuesday, February 18, 2020, 07:17:47 AM EST, <jfletcher@townofcanandaigua.org> wrote:  
 
 

Scott 

A note on sheet 3 under site and utility plan showing fire hydrant should be placed on it.   Then you can submit back to me 
for DOH.  

James Fletcher 

Town of Canandaigua 

Highway and Water Superintendent 

585-394-3300 
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From: Scott A. Harter, P.E. <proengineer1@prodigy.net>  
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2020 2:23 PM 
To: Jim Fletcher <jfletcher@townofcanandaigua.org> 
Cc: Lance Brabant <lance.brabant@mrbgroup.com>; Eric Cooper <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>; Rocco Venezia 
<rocco@veneziasurvey.com> 
Subject: Fox Ridge - Phase 5B-1 Plans 

  

Jim: 

  

Here are the updated plans that now include a hydrant at the end of 

the watermain. 

  

Please advise/confirm that you are OK with these plans 

  

If so, I will forward the DOH form for your signature. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Scott 

  

Scott A. Harter, P.E.   

Professional Engineering Group   

7171 Victor-Pittsford Road   

Victor, New York 14564   

Phone: (585) 924-1860   

Fax: Scan to email below   

Email: Proengineer1@prodigy.net   

Website: www.proengineeringgroup.com   
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